
Stephen B. Bram 
Vice President

Consolidated Edison Company of New York, Inc.  
Indian Point Station 
Broadway & Bleakley Avenue 
Buchanan, NY 10511 
Telephone (914) 737-8116

November 15, 1990 

Re: Indian Point Unit No. 2 
Docket No. 50-247

Ms. Lynda Venson 
US Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Division of Accounting and Finance 
Office of the Controller 
Washington, DC 20555 

SUBJECT: Payment of Indemnity Fee 

Dear Ms. Venson: 

Pursuant to 10 CFR Part 140 and NRC Invoice K0023 dated October 23, 
electronic funds transfer in the amount of $1000.00 was tendered to 
on November 9, 1990 for the Indemnity Fee on License No. DPR-26 for 
year period from November 15, 1990 through November 14, 1991.

Should you have any questions, please contact Mr. Charles 
Manager, Nuclear Safety and Licensing.

W. Jackson,

Very truly yours, 
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Enclosure

cc: Document Control Desk 
US Nuclear Regulatory 
Mail Station P1-137 
Washington, DC 20555

(w/o enclosure) 
Commission

Mr. Thomas T. Martin (w/o enclosure) 
Regional Administrator - Region I 
US Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
475 Allendale Road 
King of Prussia, PA 19406 

Senior Resident Inspector (w/o enclosure) 
US Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
PO Box 38 
Buchanan, NY 10511
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